
Beacon View Primary News 
Issue 16: Friday 10th May 2024 

 

Dear Beacon View Families 
  
I hope you have managed to enjoy some of the sunshine we have been fortunate to have this week, fingers 
crossed the sunshine stays for Sports Days. I would like to start this week’s message by echoing the words 
from Mrs. Waters and the Year 6  Team around the SATs starting on Monday, and how very proud of you we 
are! When I have visited the Year 6 classes I have been blown away by how hard you are working, and how 
you role model the BV Great 8.  We have SATs breakfast for Year 6 children from 8am Monday to Thursday 
for all that would like to join us.  
 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday at 08.40 am. 
  
Kind regards 

Sally Hodgson 

Year 6 Transition Days – Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
 
Please put these dates in your diary if you are a Year 6 parent, you will get further 
information from your child’s secondary school about these days. Children will need 
to make their way to Castle View in their normal BV school uniform. Times to be 
confirmed. 

Class Photos Monday 24th June 2024 
 
We will remind you nearer the time, here is the date to add to your diaries. Please ensure 
that the children are in full school uniform, either for a normal day or PE (they need to 
have shorts/leggings/tracksuit of a dark colour to go with their school polo shirt and/or 
school jumper with logo). Thank you in advance. 

Year 6 Scavenger hunt – Tuesday 11th June 2024 3.45 pm 
 
As we did last year, our Year 6 who are moving to Castle View in September, will 
have the chance to go to Castle View afterschool for a scavenger hunt to learn 
their way around the building. For a number of children this is an event which 
helps them to feel more confident about moving to secondary school. We will 
walk the children up to Castle View straight from school and then we ask you to 
either collect from Castle View at 4.15 pm or give your child permission to walk 
home on their own.  
 
You can give permission for your child to attend this trip on Arbor now. Please only sign up if they are going 
to Castle View. 

Year 6 SATs breakfast 
 
From Monday to Thursday next week, Year 6 will be able to join us for SATs breakfast and 
some last minute, low-key top tips before their SATs. We will be providing bagels, toast 
and bananas as well as drinks to help them get into the zone. Year 6 children will be able 
to access the school via Marsden Road entrance from 8 am each day. 



 
 
 
 
 

  
SATs Week 

Monday 13th—Thursday 16th 
 

School Sports Week 
Tuesday 21st May—Year R/1/2 

Wednesday 22nd May—Year 3/4  
Thursday 23rd May—Year 5/6 

  

May Half Term 
Monday 27th May-31st May 

 

Class Photos 
Monday 24th June 

 

Inset day 
Friday 28th June 

 

Beach Day 
Friday 28th June 

 

Year 6 Transition Days 
Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd July 

 

Inset day 
Wednesday 24th July 

 

Summer Holidays 
Thursday 25th July 

AƩendance StaƟsƟcs  
We aim for all children to be in school 

every day. Each week a cerƟficate for the 
best class aƩendance will be given out.   
CongratulaƟons to Valiant Class who 

achieved 97.8%  

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 
02392 375302 


